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 In the past I was nothing but KCP has inspired 

me to speak and to be self – confident. I 

started to study there in the nursery in 2008.  

We learnt about our culture about how to 

dance and have fun and show a good image 

of our school. There were any activities like 

cricket and jumping. 

KCP taught us how to treat others by obeying 

and respecting others without considering 

about age and to live in harmony in our 

society with good behaviour because  that is 

how the students study in KCP   

KCP put me into secondary school when 

before I had no hope to be there. This was 

with the support of my sponsor Helen. It is a 

very big thing to have her in my life because 

she has put the value in my life and she is the 

one who has helped me to reach who I am 

now. It was the best support to my family to 

have my sponsor Helen. 

In secondary school they taught us how to 

manage my school materials and time and how to be in society but this wasn’t difficult to me 

because it was our character because we have been studied in KCP 

Now I have finished my secondary school studies but I have worked as a volunteer in the school 

holidays teaching the young students with their lessons and with other activities in the holidays but 

also to teach them to work together and to obey and show respect to each other. 

With KCP I have visited many places like the Art Gallery in Butare, the Kings Palace in Nyanza and 

Akagera National Park. When I was at the Art Gallery in Butare I decided I would like to work in 

tourism. 

At secondary school I chose the tourism option for year 4 – 6 I studied the animals I our National 

Parks, the daily lives of the animals, guiding tourists and trekking. I also learnt about hotels how to 

work on reception and about housekeeping.  I have a dream to visit the Serengeti National Park. 

Now I have finished secondary school. I have chosen to continue my studies at the University of 

Tourism in Kigali. 

My hope for the future will be to support other children who don’t have support and the children 

who don’t have parents. I want to give them because that is what KCP teaches us to help each other. 

I take this chance to thank  Meg and Helen I hope this year will bring good things and more 

successful things. 

But finally this is just the beginning because there are more things happening in KCP and because 

KCP is the endless family for us. 

Thank you to all people who support KCP we are very gratefu 

 


